From: Plumb Level Construction

To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Subject: Application #71631
Date: Friday, June 27, 2025 2:30:00 PM

External Sender - From: (Plumb Level Construction
<plumblevelconstruction@gmail.com>)
This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that
can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, or clicking links.

Good afternoon. We received all your questions about this application. I did update in the
permit portal that the power company is Clay Electric. The mobile home that is shown on
the ariel has been removed. This building is just going to be used on the property as storage.
Let me know if you have any other questions.

Thanks,

Kevin Bedenbaugh
Plumb Level Construction
386-365-5264


mailto:plumblevelconstruction@gmail.com
mailto:bldginfo@columbiacountyfla.com

